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Temporary Angle Park stockpile site 

The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly committed $354.3 million to 
construct the Regency Road to Pym Street (R2P) Project as part of their overall commitment to 
build a non-stop North-South Corridor. 

The R2P Project comprises an at-grade motorway from the existing motorway infrastructure to the 
north (South Road Superway); an overpass of the motorway over Regency Road; and an at-grade 
motorway from Regency Road to Pym Street, transitioning to the lowered motorway infrastructure 
(Torrens Road to River Torrens Project). 

What works are currently being undertaken?  

The R2P Project is undertaking site clearance works, utility service relocations and construction of 
the Common Services Trench (CST), which holds key utility services including lighting, 
communication and power, within the project area.  

As these works progress, there will be a requirement to transport the excavated material by truck 
along South Road to nearby stockpile sites.  

These stockpile sites are required for temporary storage. The old Superway Casting Yard located 
at 628 – 638 South Road, Angle Park, has been identified as a location for temporary stockpile 
storage (see map overleaf). 

What will be temporarily stored at the old Superway Casting Yard stockpile site? 

Material that has been excavated from the project site area will be temporarily stored at the 
stockpile site to be reused as construction progresses. Any material that is unsuitable for reuse will 
be transported directly off the project site.  

The R2P project team is working closely with the Environment Protection Agency (EPA) to ensure 
that all material is stored appropriately, in line with EPA regulations. 

What will the old Superway Casting Yard stockpile site look like?  

The stockpile site will be fenced off and access in and out of the site will be controlled by the R2P 
project team, and gates will be locked when the site is not in use. 

The stockpile site will be used mainly during the day, with some access required at night during 
project night-works. Temporary light towers may be installed within the site if required, to ensure 
safe access. 
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How long will the old Superway Casting Yard stockpile site be used for? 

The stockpile site is planned to be in use from November 2019 to September 2021. However, in 
mid-2020 the R2P project team will reassess the need for the stockpile site and undertake 
consultation with the EPA should continued use be required. If any changes to the current 
arrangement occurs, the surrounding community will be notified. 

Questions? 

Please phone the project team on 1300 110 906 or email: info@r2palliance.com.au 
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